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PLEASE POST

NOTICE

THE PUBLIC IS HEREBY NOTIFIED THAT THE LOCATION OF THE 

MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 17, 2018, REGULAR MEETING OF THE RIVER 

BEND C.U.S.D. #2 BOARD OF EDUCATION HAS BEEN CHANGED FROM 

THE RIVER BEND DISTRICT OFFICE TO THE FULTON HIGH SCHOOL 

CONFERENCE ROOM LOCATED AT 1207 12TH STREET, FULTON, IL  

61252.  THE STARTING TIME OF THE MEETING IS 6:30 P.M.
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